Monthly Newsletter QARLANO |

December 2024

Estabhsl—ned 1904

CHRISTIMAS

As December rolls in, we’re excited to kick off the
holiday season with Frosty Fest! There is
something special for everyone this month.
Whether you're enjoying holiday treats,
participating in local traditions, or simply soaking in
the winter wonderland around us, we hope this
December brings warmth, joy, and plenty of
cherished memories.

City Offices will be closed on December 25th to
celebrate the Christmas Holiday.

Garland City Frosty Fest

Get ready to spread some holiday cheer and show
off your creativity at the Tree Festival during Frosty
Fest! Bring your tree to the park to decorate on
November 30th from 9 AM to 12 PM or
December 2nd from 10 AM to 12 PM. Then, join
us for an evening of festive fun on Monday,
December 2nd from 5:30 to 8 PM at City Park!
Enjoy delicious holiday treats, cheerful music, and
a special visit from Santa, who'll be arriving at 6
PM! Please bring your family and friends for a night
filled with laughter and holiday spirit. In the spirit of
giving, we kindly ask that you bring a donation for
the food pantry to help those in need this holiday

season. Don't miss out on this magical start to the
holidays—we can't wait to see you there!

Reminder for Business Owners

All commercial business locations are required to
have a fire inspection to renew their business
license for the 2025 year. Please schedule an
inspection as soon as possible to ensure
compliance with safety regulations and avoid any
delays in the renewal process. To schedule, please
call or text Cheif Harrington directly at
435-452-1952

Garland City Water

The city is continuing the process of replacing
water meters. These water meters have not been
transmitting electronic readings into our accounting
system, but the meters have still been recording the
water usage to your home. If you notice an
increase in your water bill over the next few
months, please contact our city offices. We will be
happy to review your account and address any
concerns. Thank you for your understanding as we
work to improve our water metering system.

Snow Removal Reminder

Parking Prohibited During Snow Removal: To
ensure effective snow removal this winter and
maintain safety, no vehicles may be parked on City
streets during snow removal operations. This
parking restriction is in effect when snow is actively
being cleared and any time snow removal is
deemed necessary. We appreciate your
cooperation in helping us keep our roads clear and
safe for everyone. (Code 5-8-3R)

Property owners are responsible for promptly
clearing snow from the sidewalks in front of their
properties. If snow is not removed, the city may
clear it and charge the cost to the owner. Please
remember that snow from the sidewalk and

driveways cannot be shoveled. blown, or plowed in




the street or public right-of-way. Thank you for
helping keep our sidewalks safe! (Code 6-1-11)

Emergency Preparedness

Garland City is studying basement flooding issues
in the area just south of Garland Elementary; city
residents who live in Kirkland Estates (as shown on
the flood study map), please complete the survey.
Garland City Youth Council will deliver a paper copy
of the survey to residents in the area. If you need
internet access, visit the Garland Public Library. If
you have any flood photos to share, please email
them to lanette@garlandutah.org, including your
address. Thank you for your help!
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Library
Garland Library will be closed from December 23rd
- 25th for the Christmas Holiday.

Enter the Garland City Library Ginger Bread House
Contest! Turn in your houses to the library
December 2nd - 13th! Please see a librarian for
more information.

Children Activities
Toddler/Pre-K Story Time - Mondays at 10:30 am.
Story Time - Thursday at 4:00 pm.
Kids Spanish Class - Tuesday, December 10th at
4-5 PM

Children's Activity - Tuesday, December 3rd, 17th
at 5:30 pm and 31st at 3 pm. Registration is
required for both activities.

Adult Spanish Class Wednesdays at 5:30-6:30 pm.
No Class on the 25th!

DATES TO REMEMBER

December 2nd - Tree drop off 10-12 PM, Frosty
Fest 5:30 PM!

December 4th - City Council Meeting 7 & 8 PM
December 10th - Planning & Zoning 7 PM
December 18th - City Council Meeting 7 & 8 PM
December 25th - Christmas Day City Offices
CLOSED.

**City council meetings will be held at 6 & 7 PM
starting in January 2025!**

If you have suggestions or information, you would
like to have added to our newsletter or, if you have
other questions or concerns, please reach out to us
and let us know!

Garland City Office 257-3118
Mayor - Linda Bourne - lindab@garlandutah.org

City Council Members
Sharla Nelson - sharla@garlandutah.org
Jeanette Atkinson - jeanette@garlandutah.org
John Losse - john@garlandutah.org
Tena Allen - tena@garlandutah.org
Josh Munns - josh@garlandutah.org
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